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Shipmates, as we approach the end of 2019, I’d like to thank you all for 
being supportive of our missions. Your efforts have made 04-76 a 
beacon within the Division. Teamwork, as we always promote, makes 
us strong and going forward, I hope the same energy can be provided 
by all. 2020 has much to offer- The Philadelphia Boat Show March 6-8th 

in Oaks, PA, the AC Boat Show- Feb.26th to March 1st, as well as our 
usual events can highlight the efforts of the Auxiliary as well as a 
recruitment tool. Thanksgiving is a time to say Thanks & I thank you all 
for your support this year. You “truly make the difference”. Let’s keep it 
up! 

                                       Semper Paratus 

Charles J Miller, II 
Editor-FC 
 



 04-76 SUPPORTS AMERICAN LEGION POST 405 IN  

   VETERANS DAY PARADE 

On November 3rd, members of 04-76 joined with members of 
American Legion Post 405 and participated in the Philadelphia 
Veterans Day parade. While the weather was a “little” chilly, it 
was an exceptional day to acknowledge the sacrifices of our 
military vets. Thanks to Scott Sigman and Gary Papouschek for 
organizing our involvement. Also, to Scotts wonderful family 
members who also joined us on this day. Dressed in their “lil” 
ODU’s they added flair to the Auxiliary! Next year, let’s get 
more support and show Philadelphia what we’re made of.. 

  



 

 

Thanks Scott for the photos! We made Action News (haha) 



                AWARDS AND RECOGNITION 

 

Scott Sigman received his Crew Certification and ribbon at 
November’s meeting. This award is the culmination of weeks of 
study, and preparation. In attendance during the presentation 
was Andy Crowley ADSO-OP & Celia Crowley ADSO-HR  who 
accompanied Scott on a few of his training missions. 
Congratulations Scott on this great achievement! 

  

      



 

We also recognize Allaire Corbett for receiving here Boating Safety 
Certificate – State of New Jersey. Kudos Allaire! 

 

 

 

 

 



         

Stephen Kurowski on receiving his ID card!!! Thanks for hanging in 
there… 

I salute you all and everyone for your achievements in 2019. You are 
simply the best. 

Photos: Scott Sigman. 

 



                

On Thursday, we celebrate a day of Thanksgiving. Remembering all 
who touch our lives and made an impact. Giving Thanks for all we 
have and share with family and friends. I wish you all a Happy 
Thanksgiving-Be Safe & Enjoy Family. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“As we express our gratitude, we must never forget that the highest 
appreciation is not to utter words, but to live by them.” – 

                                      John Fitzgerald Kennedy 

 

           PS: No December Meeting!!!! Now Enjoy..(haha) 



 

              CHANGE OF WATCH 

 
WHERE:  CORINTHIAN YACHT CLUB 

 

WHEN:    JANUARY 25, 2020 

 

TIME:   12: OO – COCKTAILS 

  1:00 – GOURMET LUNCHEON BUFFET 

 

TO RESERVE YOUR SEAT: GO TO CGAUX FL4-76 OR MAIL 
YOUR CHECK OF $49:00pp TO: 

              RALPH ONESTI 

           807 E. RIDLEY AVE. 

       RIDLEY PARK, PA. 19078 

 

 


